
MEMORANDUM 備忘 
 
 
TO: All Bowlers  致： 各位球員 

FROM: Vincent Cheung  自： 張旭峯 

DATE: 6 July, 2022  日期： 2022 年 7 月 6 日 

SUBJECT: HKLBA strongly recommend 
players to wear mask  項目： 總會強烈建議球員配戴口罩 

 
 
In view of the rising trend of COVID-19 infections in Hong Kong in the last few 
weeks, the Hong Kong Lawn Bowls Association strongly recommends all players 
to wear protective facemask when participating in our activities. 
  
While it is not a compulsory requirement, according to the Government’s 
regulations, we believe it is of the best interest to our players to wear facemask to 
protect themselves during games. 
  
You will also need to observe the social distancing rules and related precautionary 
measures during games.  Please visit the HKLBA website for details: 
https://bit.ly/3ag1bK2  
  

(Follow by Chinese version) 
 

有鑑於 2019 冠狀病毒病的感染數字近日呈現上昇趨勢，香港草地滾球總會

現強烈建議所有參與本會活動人士在活動期間配戴保護性口罩。 
  
雖然政府未有強制規定在活動期間需要配戴保護性口罩，但本會認為各參與

草地滾球活動人士應好好保護自己，以免被感染。 
  
各參與草地滾球活動人士亦必須遵守社交距離措施及相關的預防指引，詳情

請瀏覽總會網頁：https://bit.ly/3alwdA7 
 
 
On behalf of 
The Hong Kong Lawn Bowls Association 
 
 
 
 
Vincent Cheung  
President 
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